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Pennant Hills Road and North Rocks 
Road, Carlingford 

Start of early works 
July 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Burramattagal people of the Dharug Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and 
present. 

The NSW Government is upgrading the 
intersection of Pennant Hills Road and 
North Rocks Road to ease congestion, 
reduce travel times and improve safety 
for road users.  
Early works will commence on Sunday 4 August 
2024. 
Further information on the project location is 
shown on the back of the page.  
A further community update will be provided in 
September 2024. 

What work are we doing?  
August early works will include:  

• installation of two site compounds including 
site sheds and fencing 

• locating existing underground services 
• vegetation trimming and removal  
• pre-construction land and property surveys 
• waste classification sampling and 

management 
• installation of four project signs. 

When will we be working? 
August early works will take place between 
Sunday 4 and Thursday 29 August 2024:  

• standard work hours will be 7am to 6pm, 
Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm, Saturday. 

• out-of-hours work will be required for five 
nights each week from Sunday to Friday 
between 8pm and 5am the next day.  

Establishment of site compounds 
Two site compounds will be established at the 
Pennant Hills and North Rocks Road intersection:  

• one on the northeast corner 
• one on the southwest corner, where a 

Transport-owned building will be demolished, 
and asbestos removed. The removal will be 
monitored by a licensed specialist. 

How will the work affect you? 
While we complete this work, you may notice: 
• workers and vehicles  
• noise and vibration from machinery 
• temporary changes to traffic, cycling and 

pedestrian access, including lane closures 
Traffic controllers will be on site to assist 
motorists, residents and pedestrians as required. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to limit impacts to the community by: 

• Fencing for safety and security  
• Using quieter equipment where practicable 

and turning off equipment and vehicles when 
not in use 

• Completing noisier work earlier in the evening  

• Using targeted lighting to reduce light spill at 
night. 

During work, in the event of an unexpected 
asbestos or other contaminated material find, the 
area will be isolated until the material can be 
safely removed by qualified professionals. 
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Location of work area 

 
Thank you 
We would like to thank the local community, 
surrounding businesses and people driving 
through for their patience and understanding 
while we complete early works. 

If you have any questions about the work or 
would like to subscribe to the project email 
distribution list, please contact us via the details 
below. 

 

Contact us 

  

 

  

 

  

 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 897 841 

projects@wardcivil.com.au 

nswroads.work/intersection-
improvements-carlingford  

Scan the QR code to visit the project 
webpage 
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